
New Midwest Flights to the U.S. Virgin Islands
this Winter

U.S. Virgin Islands Commissioner of Tourism Joseph

Boschulte

Delta and Sun Country Now Offering

Flights between Minneapolis and St.

Thomas

U.S. VIRGIN ISLANDS, December 31,

2020 /EINPresswire.com/ -- The U.S.

Virgin Islands is welcoming new flights

from Minneapolis to St. Thomas this

winter from Delta Air Lines and Sun

Country Airlines.

Delta is offering thrice weekly flights on

Tuesdays, Thursdays and Saturdays,

while Minneapolis-based carrier Sun

Country is operating weekly Saturday

service between Minneapolis-St. Paul

International Airport and Cyril E. King

Airport. 

“Airlift expansion continues to be a

major priority for the Department of

Tourism and we are pleased that our

efforts over the last couple of years are

paying dividends,” said Joseph

Boschulte, U.S. Virgin Islands

Commissioner of Tourism. 

“With the new Delta flights and the

return of Sun Country’s service

between Minneapolis and St. Thomas, we are able to provide a gateway for visitors from the

midwestern market to experience and enjoy all the U.S. Virgin Islands has to offer. 

"The timing of these flights, during the peak winter season, will help to fuel economic activity as

we focus our efforts on protecting and promoting the bread and butter tourism industry,"

http://www.einpresswire.com


Commissioner Boschulte affirmed.

The Department of Tourism continues to focus its attention on increasing airlift capacity to St.

Croix and St. Thomas in 2021. St. Thomas has recently welcomed new service from New York on

JetBlue Airways, and Frontier Airlines will inaugurate new flights from Orlando in February. Both

islands have recently experienced an uptick in American Airlines traffic from several gateways.

Pandemic-related guidelines for traveling to the U.S. Virgin Islands include the requirement for

every traveler aged five or older to submit a COVID-19 test result through the secure online USVI

Travel Screening Portal. The traveling public is encouraged to stay abreast of the Territory’s

COVID-19 travel protocols by visiting www.usviupdate.com.

About the U.S. Virgin Islands

For more information about the United States Virgin Islands, go to VisitUSVI.com, follow us on

Instagram (@visitusvi) and Twitter (@usvitourism), and become a fan on Facebook

(www.facebook.com/VisitUSVI). When traveling to the U.S. Virgin Islands, U.S. citizens enjoy all

the conveniences of domestic travel - including on-line check-in - making travel to the U.S. Virgin

Islands easier than ever. As a United States Territory, travel to the U.S. Virgin Islands does not

require a passport from U.S. citizens arriving from Puerto Rico or the U.S. mainland. Entry

requirements for non-U.S. citizens are the same as for entering the United States from any

foreign destination. Upon departure, a passport is required for all but U.S. citizens.
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/533825358

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable
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